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For Steering Committee Members 

And Interested Stakeholders


This evening’s meeting will feature highlights of Public Forum Input Received 

including Spanish/ Vietnamese/ Hmong Focus Group Workshops!

Date and Time:
Thursday, November 15th, 2012 at 5:30 P.M.
Location: 

Montachusett Regional Planning Commission, Conference Room, 1427R Water Street, Fitchburg, MA 

Agenda

5:30 PM

Light Dinner Provided by MRPC

5:45 PM

MRPC Staff: Brief Project Status Report and Today’s Presentations! 

5:50 PM

Public Input Results/Presentations/Discussion/Q&A  



Public input on transportation, economic development, housing, open space and recreation, and land use is an important element of this project. To date, a June 14th Public Forum was held at Cocoa Keyes. MRPC also procured bilingual Spanish, Hmong and Vietnamese language translators that just recently facilitated focus groups in the first language of each ethnic group. Brief presentations will be made on highlights of these Public Input events. Everyone will have an opportunity to ask questions/discuss! 

· Glenn Eaton, Executive Director, MRPC: June 14th Public Forum 

· Joana Dos Santos, Executive Director, Cleghorn Neighborhood Center: Spanish Focus Group Workshop.

· Mai Yang: Hmong Focus Group Workshop 

· Jacob Daniels/Hoa Vu: Vietnamese Focus Group Workshop

6:45 PM

Next Steps and Adjournment

C:

City and Town Clerks: Please post this notice pursuant to the Open Meeting Law

Montachusett Regional Planning Commission (MRPC)


1427R Water Street, Fitchburg, MA  01420  


�HYPERLINK "http://www.mrpc.org"�www.mrpc.org�


 (978)345-7376





MEETING NOTICE








Background: MRPC was awarded $129,500 by the federal Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Community Challenge Grant Program for the development of a Wachusett Smart Growth Corridor Plan. This grant will provide the communities of Fitchburg, Westminster and Leominster with an opportunity to examine and plan for the continued improvement and development of the Wachusett Corridor including the linkage of various means of transportation and planning for future land use, housing, economic development, and open space and recreation opportunities in and around this area.





Please RSVP by November 13th via:   Sbrow@mrpc.org











